
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Nina Stokes, 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, March 11 , 2022 9:06 AM 
'nina stokes' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: DOCKET #20200226 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/11/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01782-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226-SU and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: nina stokes <ninadv3399@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 7:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state. fl. us> 
Cc: Kit Kat <kitkatstokes@hotmail.com> 
Subject: DOCKET #20200226 

As owners of 8892 Gulf Street on Little Gaspari Ila Island, we are asking that you deny Environmental Utilities application 
for a wastewater certificate. The financial ability of EU has been shown to be inadequate to pay the debt on this massive 
construction project. This is a start up company who has never attempted or completed a project of this magnitude. 
Contrary to Mr. Boyer's claims, there is no verified need for service. The outrageous rates he is proposing are debunked 
by many parties including the Office of Public Council. Rates of $256 / month for sewer are ridiculous! The need for 
homeowners to replace equipment probably within 5 years at their own expense, the need for generators to stem sewer 
back ups and just handing over easements with no reimbursement by Mr. Boyer is unconscionable. Finally there is no 
contract and no single point of general oversight. But most importantly no performance bond. Homeowners could be 
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left with overwhelming obligations. Please deny this start up company, the wastewater certificate for these reasons and 
more. 
Thank you for taking the hundreds of homeowner’s’ pleas into consideration. Thank you very much. 
Sincerely, Nina Stokes. 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 




